United States Department of State

Weshington, D.C. 20520

September 30, 1994

Mr. Guarione Diax

Cuban Bmerican Natinnal Ceungil, Inc,
300 S,W. 12th Avenuse

Miami, Florida 33130

pear Mr. Diaz!

Thig letter is my follow-on to our telephone conversation
yesterdsy evening in which we discussed the offer of the Miami
Medical Team Foundation to send a medical team to the U.S,
Kavol Base, Guantanamo Bay, to addresz some of the medical
concerns of the Cuben migrants lccated there.

The Miomi Medical Team has proposed 8 comphehensive proagzam
tc asddress the Cuban migrante' medicel needs in terms of
medicsl personnel and the supplies required tc support their
work. It has the capebility to send o Guantaname 2 broad
range of medicel personnel, which could include, amung others,
general practioners, grthopedists, psychiatrists,
paychologisls, regigtered nurses and medical tecnnicians. 1 am
enclosing two receut letters I have received from the Miami
Medical Team which describe in some detail what it is offering
to provide Lu the Cuban people at Guantansmo.

The Deparlment of Btate believes thzt zhe Miami Medical
Team can provide 4 valupble and positive gservice tc the Cubans
at Guantandio. Consequently, the Department gtrongly supporLs
the Miami Medical Team in its effort to be allowed tu seLve the
cuban population in cooperatica with the United States
Government sutherities et the Guantaname Naval Base.
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Dennis X. Hays

Director,
Qztice ¢f Cupan Affairs
Bureau of Inter-american Affairs

Enclosures! A& stated.

ce: Ray Rugd, pepartmeént of Defense
Manue. A. Alzugarey. M.D., Miami Medical Team Foundation



